UTAH STATE OFFICE OF EDUCATION

Leadership...Service...Accountability Patti Harrington, Ed.D., State Superintendent of Public Instruction Voice: (801) 538-7500 Fax: (801) 753-7521 TDD: (801) 538-7876 250 East Cesar E. Chavez Blvd. (500 South) P.O. Box 144200 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4200

Doug Nielsen Communications PO Box 150526 Ogden, UT 84415

Dear Doug,

I want to express my thanks for the tremendous job you did out our Career and Technical Education Scholarship Awards Banquet. The students, parents, and educators were given information that was most useful and motivating.

You were able to provide important, relevant information in a very engaging manner. Many of us in the audience have heard many speakers in our careers and your presentation really stood out. We were touched by your exceptional energy, experiences, and ability to give the audience important tools to accomplish their goals.

I especially appreciated the time you took to visit with the many students and parents before and after your remarks. Thanks for giving it your all. All aspects of the presentation were outstanding!

In the future we hope to utilize your skills with additional student and teacher groups. Thank your for making the awards banquet such a great success. I hope that other school districts and education entities will take advantage of your expertise. If I can be of assistance in providing recommendations to my colleagues in the education arena, please let me know.

Again, many thanks for a wonderful presentation.

Sincerely and best regards,

Mary Shumway, Director

Career and Technical Education Utah State Office of Education